Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/21/2020 6:40:46 PM

First name: Lynda Last name: Caesara

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service. I ask you to not authorize further use of e-bikes in wilderness. As an equestrian , I have often encountered Mt.Bikes and e-bikes who are often not aware of their impacts on horses and who create dangerous circumstances. I have also been with pack trains in the wilderness and would not want encounter these motorized vehicles there. It is a disaster waiting to happen.

It is important to protect our wilderness, they are one of the few places that wild-life can call their own. With ore encroachment, we will lose our wild lands. We need the for resiliency in our changing world. Please do not open up our Forest Lands to more degradation.

Thank you